
Announcement  

Forthnet 

Athens, 25.8.2017. Forthnet SA does hereby announce the termination of the 

collaboration with Mr. Panayiotis Mavraganis, Retail Commercial Executive Director. 

The Company would like to thank Mr. Panayiotis Mavraganis for his contribution to the 

Company and to wish him the very best on a personal as well as on a professional level.  

The announcement is published in accordance with paragraphs 4.1.3.1(5) and 4.1.3.6. of 

the Athens Exchange Rule Book, as in force, in combination with art. 6 of Law 

3340/2005 and arts. 2 and 3 of the Decision 3/347/12.7.2005 of the Hellenic Capital 

Markets Commission 


